The Northern Ireland Transport
Statistics 2018-2019 statistical
report has been published today

The latest edition of Northern Ireland Transport Statistics, containing
statistics for 2018-2019, is now available.

Emergency Care Waiting Time Statistics
(July — September 2019)

The Department of Health (DoH) today published statistics on the time spent
in emergency care departments (ED) throughout Northern Ireland during the
months of July, August and September 2019.

Department of Health Statement on
Emergency Care Waiting Times

The latest statistics show a significant increase in the number of patients
attending EDs compared to the same period in 2018.

New report on state of our seas is the
most comprehensive of its kind says
environment chief

A new report into the state of our seas is the most comprehensive assessment
of its kind according to environment chief David Small.
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£200,000 road improvement scheme at
Twaddell Avenue, Belfast

A £200,000 resurfacing scheme on Twaddell Avenue, will commence on Monday 28
October 2019.
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